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8 April 2011

To : Maree Baker
Partner
Anderson Lloyd Lawyers
Private Bag 1959
Dunedin 9054

Kia ora

Following up from our meeting on 29 March 2011, between representatives from Oceana
Gold and Kati Huirapa Rianaka ki Puketeraki.

- The Runaka have met and discussed your proposal in respect of the Macraes Phase 111
application.

As alluded to at the meeting we do not feel comfortable with the wording ‘Cultural Impact
Assessment’. Our preference would be that this be changed to Previous Engagement with
Kati Huirapa Rinaka ki Puketeraki

The Riinaka are agreeable to all other points included in the proposal in order for Oceana
Gold to go ahead and lodge the application, without a Cultural Impact Assessment, which
should be done by experts endorsed by the Riinaka.

In the near future we will provide Oceana Gold with a scoping report
to progress the Cultural Impact Assessment

Please note that the Riinaka reserves its position on this proposal, and its right to lodge a
submission when the application is notified.

Nahaku noa na
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Suzanne Ellison
Rinaka Manager
Cc Debbie Clarke

Kati Huirapa Runaka ki Puketeraki, c/- Post Office, Karitane, 9440
Phone (03) 465 7300, Fax (03) 465 7318, Email office@puketeraki.co.nz



